
Dear Residents, 
 

 Temporary Suspension of Flush Water Supply (Lower Floors of 
North Tower)  

Please note that a planned maintenance for the flush water supply system 
has been arranged.  In this connection, the flush water supply to the affected 
floors will be temporarily suspended.  Details are as follows: 
  
Period:  From 10am on 20 April 2024 (Saturday) 

To 10am on 21 April 2024 (Sunday) 
Affected Floors: 2/F - 6/F, North Tower 

1/F communal washrooms at the North Tower side 
  
During the maintenance period, the flush water supply will be temporarily 
suspended to facilitate the works.  Please use fresh water for flushing during 
the affected period.  The water supply will be resumed right after the 
completion of maintenance works. 
  
If you have any questions on the above arrangement, please call the UGH 
hotline at 3411 2600 or email us at ughall@hkbu.edu.hk.  
  
Thank you for your attention. 
  
  
Regards, 
Undergraduate Halls 
Office of Student Affairs 

  

Join UGH WhatsApp Community to receive the first-hand information 
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